
 

Stage 1 – 2021 Season: Reconstruction eastside of Brooklyn Blvd 59th Ave N and 65th Ave N. 
Stage 2 – 2022 Season: Reconstruct westside of Brooklyn Blvd between 59th Ave N and 65th Ave N.  Realign Admiral 
Ln N at Brooklyn Blvd to align with 60th Ave N. 

September 20th, 2021: Construction Update No. 18 

Brooklyn Boulevard Reconstruction Project Phase 2 

The Brooklyn Boulevard Reconstruction Phase 2 Project continues making progress.  
Last week, the contractor (Park Construction) continued to install the new stormwater drainage 
system between 61st and 65th Avenues. See below for more information about the upcoming 
construction schedule. 
 

 
 

 
Construction activity for this week: 

• Installation of new stormwater drainage system continues between 61st and 65th 
Avenues.  
 

Construction activity for the following week: 

• The east side of the 63rd Ave and Brooklyn Boulevard intersection is planned to be 
closed from Monday, September 27th to Monday, October 11th while the remaining storm 
sewer installation is completed. Detour signing will be provided. 
 

• Brooklyn Boulevard from Bass Lake Road to 65th Avenue will be closed for the weekend 
of October 2nd and 3rd while the new storm sewer system is built across the 63rd Avenue 
intersection. Southbound traffic on Brooklyn Blvd will still be able to make a right turn to 
go west on 63rd Avenue. Local traffic will be able to access the businesses and 
residences on Brooklyn Boulevard. Detour signing will be provided. 
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Keep children away from the construction. Construction activity and machinery can often 
attract the attention of curious children.  Your assistance in directing your children away from 
construction areas is appreciated.  Construction vehicles can move quickly and suddenly.  
Please stay clear of machinery and construction stockpiles and trenches. 
 
Safety is always our highest concern during the construction of these types of projects.  Please 
slow down through the construction zone for the safety of others, and the workers on site, as 
well as your own safety.  Thank you for your consideration and patience. 
 
The City has hired SRF Consulting to help oversee the construction work.  For any questions or 
concerns you may contact the following SRF Consulting or City of Brooklyn Center Engineering 
Staff:  
 
Emily Quandt, 763-251-4046, equandt@srfconsulting.com 
Jeff Kurth, 612-518-2145, jkurth@srfconsulting.com 
Mike Albers, 763-569-3326, publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us 
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